
 
 
 
 
October 1, 2019 
 
Dear Vendor:  
 
Avista recently completed our annual evaluation of energy savings, market costs and other considerations associated 
with our Commercial Energy Efficiency programs.  This analysis resulted in some changes to incentive amounts and 
includes measure discontinuations and additions. The new commercial Agreement forms will be made available online 
prior to January 1, 2020 when the changes go into effect.  Prescriptive measures must be installed and operating; an 
Avista agreement form, final invoices and other required documentation must be submitted and postmarked to Avista 
no later than December 31, 2019.  Any applications submitted after this date will receive the revised 2020 offerings, if 
applicable.    
 
Please see the attachments for measure level detail or go to https://www.myavista.com/bizrebates.  
 
We would also like to introduce the new and enhanced Avista Trade Ally Network. This new program was designed for 
you, an Avista Trade Ally, to help you identify opportunities for energy efficiency, sign up for training opportunities, and 
connect customers with our programs. The Avista Trade Ally Network is our primary tool for providing program updates 
so be sure you have access! We have a new log in process so if you have not received your unique log in code, please 
email AvistaTradeAlly@avistacorp.com for more information on how to join. 
 
Multifamily Natural Gas Market Transformation (WA and ID).  New construction multifamily dwellings (five units or larger) 
that install gas heat as the main heat source, in lieu of electric heat, qualify for a $3,000 per unit rebate. This program 
will be discontinued in Washington (only) on December 31, 2019. The program will continue in Idaho in 2020 and will 
only be available via our custom or Site Specific process. For more information, please contact Sue Baldwin at 
Sue.Baldwin@avistacorp.com or (208) 769-1340. 
 
Updates regarding Avista’s Residential Energy Efficiency programs will be announced at a later date. Please contact Camille 
Martin at Camille.Martin@avistacorp.com or (509) 495-4276 for more information.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support of Avista’s Energy Efficiency programs, 
 
Rachelle Humphrey – Commercial Lighting Program Manager  
Rachelle.Humphrey@avistacorp.com  
(509) 495-2099 
 
Greta Zink – Commercial Non-Lighting Program Manager  
Greta.Zink@avistacorp.com  
(509) 495-4793 
 
Lorri Kirstein – Commercial Site-Specific and Trade Ally Program Manager  
Lorri.Kirstein@avistacorp.com  
(509) 495-2873 
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